
 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 

REGULARLY SCHEDULED EQUITY SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING 

MEETING OF MARCH 4, 2025, 9:30 a.m. 

The regularly scheduled meeting Equity Subcommittee scheduled for 9:30 a.m. on 

March 4, 2025, has been canceled, as the Equity Subcommittee will have a joint 

meeting with the Spokane Human Rights Commission on March 6, 2025.  


